
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Re:                  August 8, 2011 Governing Board Meeting 
 
Attention:       CMP Board Members & 
  Members of the Public 
 
 

We regret to inform you that we WILL NOT have a 
Governing Board meeting August 8th, 2011.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
Stephanie Garrettson 
CMP Governing Board Secretary 
916-971-2432 


